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I am in the opposition to building a bridge in the State Scenic Waterway and support HB 2027-A. We need
more conservation in Bend, not more development."

Dogs are the real problem.  So many of them in Bend and they will be allowed to run wild, disrupting nesting
birds
and causing larger wildlife to leave the area permanently.
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